
 
 
June 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Records Center 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 
 
Re:  UG-152286, Petition to Increase Washington Energy Assistance Fund Program Spending Caps 
  
 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or the Company) herewith files a petition to increase the “not to 
exceed” program year spending caps established for the Company’s Washington Energy Assistance Fund 
(WEAF) program in the settlement agreement to the Company’s most recent rate case, UG-152286.  The 
settlement agreement explicitly authorizes the Company to petition to exceed the WEAF program spending 
caps which the Company now finds it necessary to do in order to meet the goal, also adopted in the 
settlement agreement, of serving more customers. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Gross at 509.734.4635. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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